
 LEON COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE 

Walt McNeil, Sheriff 
2825 Municipal Way Tallahassee, FL 32304 

www.leoncountyso.com 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

Deputy Dave Teems, Public Information Officer 

Office (850)606-3342    

Teemsd@leoncountyfl.gov 

@LeonSheriff facebook.com/leonflso/ 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

Media Contact: Deputy Dave Teems                                                          Date: July 31, 2018 

LCSO Identifies Man Found Deceased in 2015 

The Leon County Sheriff’s Office has positively identified a man found deceased near 

the Ochlocknee River Bridge and Highway 27 North in 2015.  

On December 17, 2015, Troopers with the Florida Highway Patrol located a white male, 

now identified as 56 year old Michael Lee Alexander, deceased on the river bank.  

Alexander appears to have been hit by a vehicle, which then left the scene of the 

accident.  

Alexander was a transient. He was reported missing by his mother, who lives in Ft. 

Walton Beach, Florida. He has also lived in Connecticut with family. 

Investigators are still looking for information about what happened with Alexander. If you 

have any information in regards to the circumstances surrounding Alexander’s death 

please call Deputy James Pittman at 850-606-3300 

   

DECEASED  

Michael Lee Alexander 

08/30/1959 


